
Lower Beeding Parish Council 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
FORTHCOMING ELECTIONS 

 

On Thursday 2 May 2019 there will be scheduled elections for all District and Parish 
council seats  

This notice sets out some of the key information you need to know if you are interested 
in standing for election this year. 

Nominations 

• Every seat on every parish council is up for election, including both those filled 
at the 2015 elections and any filled at a by-election or co-opted to the council 
since then. 
 

• Please note that all election timetables are statutory. We cannot amend or alter 
any deadlines for any reason. Nominations must be delivered between 10am 
and 4pm, Monday to Friday between 26 March and 3 April, and must be brought 
in by hand. 
 

• The elections office will handle all nominations. All potential candidates should 
contact elections@horsham.gov.uk by email or telephone 01403 215581 and 
a nomination pack will be sent to you by mid-March. 
 

• Anyone wishing to stand as a District candidate should contact the above 
as soon as possible. Horsham District Council will be holding a formal briefing 
for district election agents and independent candidates to explain the 
nomination process and to provide an overview of the election (parish 
candidates do not need to attend that briefing). 

 
Polling day 

• Polling day is Thursday 2 May 2019. 
• All polling stations will be open from 7am to 10pm. 

 

The Results 

• The verification and count will take place on Friday 3 May 2019. Details of the 
winning candidates will be sent to the Parish Clerk after the declaration of result. 

 
 
Peter Knox 

Clerk to Lower Beeding Parish Council 

Email: clerk@lowerbeeding.com 
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